
 

 

 

Welcome to our                                  
Boys’ Brigade &                                              

Girls’ Brigade Enrolment 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We warmly welcome                                   
our speaker Helen Buchanan                                                

from Scripture Union E3 

Rev Dr Cecil Grant             
 Tel: 07989 353732  

cgrant@presbyterianireland.org        
Office: 028 9336 1480 

office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk                        
NI Charity Reg: NIC105433 

17th November 2024 

Advancing  

Christ’s Kingdom 

Seek, Serve and 

Follow Christ 



 

Sat 16th 9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

   7pm  Saturday Night Live 

Sun 17th 11am  Enrolment Service 

Mon 18th 7pm  Session Prayer Meeting 

   7.30pm  Empowered ‘Micah’ 

   8pm  Badminton Club 

Tues 19th 9.45am  Tots & Co 

   7pm  Indoor Bowls 

Wed 20th 8pm  Wednesday Worship 

Thur 21st 10.30am Time For You 

   6-9.30pm BB 

Fri 22nd 10am  Needle & Natter 

   10am  Friday Bowls  

   6-9.15pm GB 

Sat 23rd 9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

Time for You 
Ladies,  Join us for a cuppa and a chat on 
Thursday 21st November in the Upper Room 

10.30am until 12.  It would be 
great to see many of you there, 
       Anna 

Empowered ‘Micah’ — the final one! 
Monday 18th November 

Upper Room from 7.15pm     All women welcome! 

Encouraging     -     Engaging  
Experiencing life together through Christ         

PCI Calendars 

Are available to order 

at £5 each.  If you’d 

like to order one or 

more, please contact 

the church office by            

Monday 18th November. 

Craig and Bethan 

from Young Life        

return on Sunday    

24th November at 

7pm for the second 

part of training.      

This will be the     

practical part and   

will be great fun!   

Please come along if 

you’ve been involved 

in Saturday Night 

Live!  Or if you want 

to know more. 
 

There will be NO       

Saturday Night Live 

on Saturday 23rd       

November. 



Saturday 7th December                               
@ 8.45am in the hall 
Tickets £7 from Robert Penney 

Come and bring a friend or neighbour 

‘Around the Table’                                   
with David Armstrong 

Men’s Breakfast 

Boys’ Brigade East Antrim 

Battalion Heritage Society 

Christmas  
Concert 

3rd Carrick Band and    

BB Centenary Choir                

at Holy Trinity Church                                               

7.30pm Friday 6th Dec                            

Tickets £10                            

from Rodger Skelton 

November 2024 Prayer Points  
Csaba & Ilona Veres 

 

 

 

In January 2024, Csaba and Ilona Veres moved to Hungary at the invitation of the      
Hungarian Reformed Church to work in a village church plant in Hajdúböszörmény.  
They previously lived and worked in Romania as global mission workers for many years. 

The Hajduboszormeny mother church began this church plant one year before and hold 
bi-weekly services and community work including an afterschool program and mothers 
and babies’ group from a rented property in the village.  Csaba and Ilona have been 
building relationships and holding weekly meetings and other events to tell those who 
live there about the good news of Jesus. 

Ilona grew up in Sloan Street Presbyterian Church, Lisburn and Csaba in the Hungarian 
Reformed Church in his hometown of Zalau.  They have two daughters. 

Please pray during the month of November for the Veres family, particularly: 

• Pray for a permanent location for weekly services, Bible studies and small groups, 
and for the necessary funding for this.  They currently have use of a property in the 
centre of the village and can use the village hall from time to time. 

• Give thanks for the Light Party and youth night held at the end of October.  Pray that 
the seeds of the word of God will bear fruit in the lives of those who attended. 

• Give thanks for each family that have been connected with. Please join in praying 
that they would respond to the gospel and follow Jesus. 

Loose Offering at the          
Enrolment will go towards 

the work of BB & GB. 

The Church Office will 

be closed on              

Wednesday 20th Nov. 



OUTREACH APPEAL CHRISTMAS GIFT DAY 

 

 

 

On Sunday 24th November we’re planning a 

‘GIFT DAY’ in the church and we’re asking 

those who can and who wish to, to buy a gift 

for a child from birth to 16 years (age, gender 

and value of your choice) and bring it along 

to church that day… UNWRAPPED.   
 

The Baby Bank has suggested we buy clothes, 

in particular pyjamas, dressing gowns,      

slippers, socks and underwear, and also    

children’s books.   These can be story books, 

activity books, annuals or Christian books.   

The Baby Bank would also very much           

appreciate gift-boxed toiletries for parents. 
    

Thank you all for your continued support for 

this work. 

0-16 

Boy or girl 

Any value 

~~~ 

Clothes 

Pyjamas 

Dressing gowns 

Slippers 

Underwear 

Socks 

~~~ 

Storybooks 

Activity books 

Annuals 

Christian books 

~~~ 

Gift-boxed toiletries         

for parents 

Christmas Hampers for families in need in Carrickfergus. 

From now until Sunday 1st December any of the following items  

 can be left in containers in the vestibule or foyer. 
 

 Bag of Pasta (no bigger than 1kg) Tomato ketchup   Brown Sauce 

 Bag of Long Grain Rice    Packet of Birds Trifle Tin of Beans 

 Jar of Bolognese Sauce    Carton of Custard  Pot of Jam  

 Batchelors Pasta n Sauce   Box of Cuppa Soup  Pringles 

 Jar of Chicken Tonight    Bag of Sugar   Orange Squash 

 Box of 80 Teabags     Tin of Fruit eg Peaches/Pears    

 Coffee (jars no bigger than 100g) Carton of UHT Milk  

                 Thank you! 

 


